
 

 

From: Denzel, Brian  
Sent: Tuesday, September 05, 2017 8:21 AM 
To: Denzel, Brian <Brian.Denzel@h-gac.com> 
Cc: Barnes, Ronnie <ronnie.barnes@h-gac.com> 
Subject: HGACBuy Bid due date for SC01-18 has been extended to Sep. 12 @ 1:00 p.m. CT 
 
To All Potential Respondents: 
 
We have extended the bid due date one week for Sewer Cleaning, Hydro-Excavating, Inspection 
Equipment and Miscellaneous Services. 
 
Bids for SC01-18 are due by 1:00 p.m. CT on September 12th. There will be a public bid opening at 2:00 
p.m. 
 

Brian Denzel  
Principal Purchasing Coordinator 

Cooperative Purchasing - HGACBuy 

www.HGACBuy.org 

Direct: 832-681-2554 

brian.denzel@h-gac.com 
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